
From:                                 Osiewacz, Caroline A on behalf of Pipelines, Ethylene
Sent:                                  22 Sep 2021 13:11:28 +0000
To:                                      Planning Administration
Subject:                             RE: Planning Consultation for Sutton Arms 21/2318/RET

Classification: General Business Use 
 
Hi
 
Please note the planning application referenced above will not affect SABIC/INEOS high pressure 
ethylene pipeline apparatus.
 
Regards
Caroline
 
Caroline Osiewacz
Pipeline Administration Co-ordinator
Cross Country Pipelines
 
SABIC UK Petrochemicals Limited
Olefins Offices
Redcar  TS10 4RF
United Kingdom
T: +44(0) 1642834531
E: caroline.osiewacz@sabic.com
 
 

This e-mail and any attachments are for authorized use by the intended recipient(s) only. They may contain proprietary material or confidential information and/or be 
subject to legal privilege. They should not be copied, disclosed to, or used by any other party. If you have reason to believe that you are not one of the intended 
recipients of this e-mail, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and immediately delete this e-mail and any of its attachments. Thank you. 
From: developmentservices@stockton.gov.uk <developmentservices@stockton.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 September 2021 13:48
To: Pipelines, Ethylene <Ethylene.Pipelines@SABIC.com>
Subject: Planning Consultation for Sutton Arms
 

This is an external email. If you see this email as suspicious, please click the ‘Report Suspicious 
Email’ icon.  

 

See attachments for details
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